
Autumn Term Newsletter 2 

 

This term we have had loads of fun! We have been reading and performing fables in 

literacy and practising our skills in using fronted adverbials and speech marks.  

We have learned lots about written methods in maths and how to calculate perimeter.  

In RE we have been learning about Reconciliation and how we can say sorry to repair 

friendships and our relationship with God.  

In Science we have been learning about sound and how vibrations cause all the sounds 

we can hear. We know that amplitude can be used to describe the volume of a sound! 

We enjoyed taking part in our Bikeability course and learned how to cycle safely and 

look after our bikes.  

We have been practising hard for the Virtual Christmas Carol Concert and can’t wait to 

record our songs with Mr Richardson our pianist.  

 

 

 

 


